
 
2021 Winter Sports 
1st Grade at Wilson Elementary School 
 
Dear Parents,  
I am happy to provide details of our modified Winter Sports Program for all 
Wilson Elementary students. This program is an exciting opportunity for 
your children to gain knowledge and skills in winter activities, which are a significant part of our 
local way of life. These activities are lifelong sports that will continue to serve your children 
after they leave Wilson School.  This program is different from years past due to restrictions of 
maintaining pods and no travel to venues. To have a minimal impact on academics, follow 
specific guidelines, and still offer instruction in a fun winter sport, each class will participate in a 
Winter Sport activity together on Monday or Tuesday,  taking the place of physical education.  I 
am grateful for our long time, committed community partners!  Each has been extremely 
accommodating to make arrangements to come to us to keep our programs close to school.  
 
Students will be equipped with snowshoes and will have instruction from professionals from 
Grand Teton National Park. Each child will have an opportunity to play and walk in snowshoes 
to explore our Wilson backyard and enjoy a healthy winter activity. 
 
Mrs. Freundlich- 9:45-10:45 on two Mondays, February 1st and 8th. 
Mr. Broeder- 9:45-10:45 on two Tuesdays, February 2nd and 9th. 
 
What to Bring:  

● Big 5, including sturdy snow boots  
● Backpack with water  

 
This program is ​free​ to all students. 
 
I am excited to get your children out in our own backyard to learn a new Winter Sport. 
If you have any questions, please email me at khunt@tcsd.org. 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Hunt 
 
 
 


